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Hello Ann-Marie Trevelyan,

The wider Stonehenge site needs to be properly protected from us and our
need for roads.  It is a World Heritage site.  It is important to our
understanding of the humans who built it and who happened to live in
what became known as England.  After all these thousands of years, don't
let us detroy the further evidence we can glean from the wider
landscape.  Please listen to the archaeologists and UNESCO.  Do we
really want the igonomy of Stonehenge being on a World Heritage in
Danger List?  We are supposed to be a responsible and civilised country.

Thank you, Kate Ibbotson




